
 
 

June 3, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

I am requesting funding for the Cybersecurity Manufacturing Innovation Park project in fiscal year 

2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA), 

located at One UTSA Circle, San Antonio, Texas 78207. The project, to be located at Port San Antonio, 

will benefit small and medium manufacturers that are vital to the defense industrial base. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Joaquin Castro  

Member of Congress  


